
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF CHICAGO 
79 WEST MONROE STREET 

Bul113tin No . 118 
September 13, 1918. 

To the Member Bank Addressed : 

At the request of the Federal Reserve Board , 
we send you herewith copy of a bulletin issued by the 
United States Department of Agd,rnl ture, entitled "Suit­
able Storage Conditions for Certain Perishable Food 
Products . " 

This bulletin contains valuable information 
for growers of various kinds of produce, and it is sug­
gested in the interest of producers that wide publicity 
be given the same. Your cooperation to this end will 
be appreciated . 

We have a limited supply of the bulletins, from 
which additional copies will be furnished upon request . 

Very truly yours , 

J . B. McDOUGAL 

Governor 
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